Statement on the 75th anniversary of
the Universal Declaration of Human

Rights

On behalf of the UK and other states Ambassador Anne-Kirsti Karlsen of Norway
reaffirms our commitment to the Universal Declaration of Human Rights and
recalls the impact of Russia's invasion on human rights in Ukraine.
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